
Per data request #lam received from the Operations Group, I have confirmed that no natural gas odor 

calls were received into Washington Gas Operations Dispatch for 8701 Arliss Street Silver Spring, MD in 

the past five year prior to the incident. 

Michael Hendrickson 

Manager- Washington Gas Operations Dispatch 




